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          27th November 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer,            

 

We would like to invite you to watch the Year 6 Christmas Production which will take place on 

Tuesday, the 12th of December at 6:30pm in the school hall.  The performance will be finished by 

7:30pm. 

 

This year we will be doing a Victorian Christmas play entitled: A Pudding for the Chimney Sweep. 

Every Year 6 child will be involved in the production in some form—from acting, stage crew, dancing, 

and singing.  If your child has an acting role, they have been given a slip which describes their 

costume.  Please note that we have a selection of costumes available to borrow, so let us know if 

your child would like one.  If your child does not have an acting role, they are welcome to wear a 

Victorian outfit or their school uniform.  

 

Every family is allocated at least two tickets for the performance (younger siblings will have the 

opportunity to see the assembly when we perform a dress rehearsal for the school). Can you please 

indicate if you would like to take up none, one or both of the tickets.  After we have heard from all 

families regarding the initial ticket allocation, we may be able to offer extra tickets on a first come first 

serve basis - details to follow. 

 

Can you also indicate if you give permission for the performance to be filmed and placed on the 

school's private YouTube channel.  We cannot film the performance unless everyone gives 

permission. Please complete the online form, link below, by 3.30pm Friday 8th December. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/4qpQwLycCf 

 

We are very excited about this opportunity to perform live and for the children to share their talents 

with you.  If you have any questions about the performance, please direct them to Mrs Hancock 

through the office. 

 

  

Kind Regards, 

 

The Y6 Team 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/4qpQwLycCf

